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There was the news on social networks that the interactive service “Online
scoreboard” on the official website of Uzbekistan Airways incorrectly shows the
arrival and departure times of flights. Currently, we are working to resolve this
technical issue. We express our gratitude to citizens who are not indifferent to the
activities of the airline.

Questions about flights, flight schedule, information about aircraft arrivals and
departures can be found on the online tables of airports located in the territory of
Uzbekistan and you can also get acquainted with them by calling the airline's
Contact Center (24/7) +998 78 140 02 00.

We apologize for the inconvenience.

 


